Frequently Asked Questions

How much does it cost?
There is a per-family registration fee of $50 a semester. This covers classroom supplies and

curriculum. The church is graciously assisting with facilities & childcare.

How do | register?

Registration will be available at foothillsCP.org later this summer.

Is there really childcare?
Yes! We want ALL families to be welcome and able to participate fully. The church is providing

childcare for 0-2 year olds. 3 and up are invited to participate in our classes.

What classes are taught?
That will be up to us parents! We will together assign teaching assignments and topics for each
age group for each of the two periods. We are looking at some unit studies in science & history,

spanish, intro music & art for options for this Fall.

What will mom time look like?
We want it to be an intentional time for homeschool mamas to connect and support one another

on our homeschool journeys. It will incorporate structured conversations and prayer.

Do parents have to teach? Can | drop-off my kids?
Parents must stay on campus and participate in teaching a class and going to mom time. No drop-

offs allowed. You can be an assistant or co-teacher if you don't feel comfortable running a class!

What safety measures are in place?
Every parent must complete the church'’s safe place training, background check and

fingerprinting. A minimum of two adults will be present in each class.

How do | get involved?
We use the app GroupMe to communicate and share events.
Please join the GroupMe using the QR Code to get updates

for when registration opens & summer activities.

More questions?

Reach out to the co-directors:
Alice Tucker - 775-378-1078
Megan Sooth - 406-799-6422



